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2nd November 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Parking Issues 

Due to recent incidents on the final day of last term and this week, the school has received several 

comments and concerns regarding parking on the Sneyd Wood Road side of the school.  

The purpose of this letter is to remind parents and carers that the travel charter, adopted when the new 

school was built, requires us to actively encourage the use of the Buckshaft Road entrance to the school 

for dropping off and picking up at the start and end of the school day.  

While we do encourage this, we also acknowledge that Sneyd Wood Road is a public highway. Any 

parent or carer using the estate roads or Buckshaft Road, should be mindful that when parking you are 

respectful to our neighbours and do not obstruct driveways or block any access routes. 

Following recent incidents, if anyone has had their vehicle damaged, are subject to any public order 

offences or are blocked in themselves, then they should report this immediately to the Police who will 

investigate the incident. 

The school has no right to intervene with these matters as the roads are, as mentioned, public highways. 

We will continue to encourage the use of Buckshaft Road (as required through our travel charter) but 

cannot accept any responsibility for any issues on any of the roads surrounding the school. 

If you would like to discuss any of these matters, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Matt Bishop 

Chair of Governors 
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